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Date: Tuesday, June 16, 2020 1:09:05 PM
Hello!

My name is Bunthay Cheam, and I work with the Khmer community.

I have been involved with Partners in Change program for the past month, and have seen the
direct impact Partners in Change is providing to the community to respond to Covid19.
Partners in Change has effectively improved vital communication between policy makers,
decision makers, stakeholders and government depts to the communities impacted.

Partners in Change understands the power of coalescing and bringing together BIPOC (Black,
Indigenous and People of Color) to build power and systems change towards equity, racial and
social justice.

I highly urge the County Council and County Executive Dow Constantine to fully fund
Partners in Change's ask of $2.5M so that we can directly support and safely fight against
Covid19 in our communities.

Thank you.

Bunthay Cheam
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